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http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3kVHKuldZyw










http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dJo6WDxBCRc




Reflection

How can you ‘be kind’ and show 
generosity and ‘give’ during Lent 
to help others?



















I’m gonna be rich in kindness
I’m gonna be rich in love
I’m gonna be rich in doing good 
things
Just like my Father above



I won’t be rough
I’ll share my stuff
I’ll let people know that I care
Coz I can see that God loves me
So I’m richer than a millionaire 



I’m gonna be rich in kindness
I’m gonna be rich in love

I’m gonna be rich in doing good 
things

Just like my Father above



I’m gonna be rich in kindness
I’m gonna be rich in love

I’m gonna be rich in doing good 
things

Just like my Father above



I won’t be rough
I’ll share my stuff
I’ll let people know that I care
Coz I can see that God loves me
So I’m richer than a millionaire 



I’m gonna be rich in kindness
I’m gonna be rich in love

I’m gonna be rich in doing good 
things

Just like my Father above



I’m gonna be rich in kindness
I’m gonna be rich in love

I’m gonna be rich in doing good 
things

Just like my Father above
I’m gonna be rich in doing good 

things, 
Just like my Father above



I’m gonna be rich in kindness
I’m gonna be rich in love

I’m gonna be rich in doing good 
things

Just like my Father above




